PRESIDENT’S REPORT 2021

Hi fellow members. | do hope you and your famities are all well. Sadly this virus is still very
active so we must always be on our guard.

| do not intend to dwell on the last 2 years of mayhem as | am sure Dave will include it in his
report. We all know the upheaval that it has caused, so let us be positive and face our next 12
months with the endeavour to catch up on the lost momentum and aim for getting us back to
our club’s normal high standards.

With our outstanding members keeping us afloat, but remembering sadly of club’s that didn’t
survive during that pandemic period. We will face the future strongly whatever it maybe and
with the quality of our members how could anyone doubt we would not be successful.

As President | am keen to mention people who have worked over and above the call of duty,
as Churchill once put it. Our Committee bonded together in true club spirit with other senior
archers, great stuff. At that time guidelines were flooding in from all quarters, the
Government, BU and by AGB. However without our Chairman David Williams and Alan
Hayden, who between them put in a vast amount of work with reference to enforcing
regulations expected of us, into a “must do” rules procedure. Just ace.

| would of loved to have mention many more members that needed and should be mentioned,
but | feel, as a club all members did their bit in the time of need and for this | thank you.

Keep up the good work, as it’s no time to be idle and plenty of arrows need to be shot.

Just a short personal note, | am so sorry not to have seen many of you for sometime but
medical advice/instructions was that it was not advisable to mix at the club. Gladly | am just
fine and Al (100%)
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